
NOTICE 
 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, public Masses 

are not being held beginning in mid-March 

2020. Masses are restricted to a small number of 

individuals present and exercising social 

distancing. Sunday Masses (as well as Holy 

Week) are being streamed over the Internet. 

 

Beginning 05/30/2020, public Masses have 

resumed with limitations on number of persons 

permitted due to social distancing. 

 


